
 
 

Public Notice  
 

IN THE MATTER OF DEREGISTRATION AND 

REVOCATION OF PRACTICE LICENCES 

This is to notify the general public that Mr. Michael 

Ouma Odero filed a case (under petition E280 of 

2020) against his de-registration and revocation of 

licenses as a clinical nutritionist and private business 

license which was effective from 17
th
 August, 2020.  

 

In compliance with the decree of the Court the 

Council is in the process of re-hearing the disciplinary 

matter again within the provision of Section 26 of the 

Nutritionists and Dieticians Act, 18, 2007.   
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